
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am happy to share with you today that Dr. Bryan Haddock will serve as the new Chief of Staff 
in the Office of the President. Please take a moment to congratulate Bryan on his new role. 
 
Bryan has been at CSUSB since 2000, when he joined the Department of Kinesiology as a 
lecturer. He then became a Tenure Track faculty member in the Fall of 2001. He has served as 
the department’s chair since 2016. He therefore brings to the role an intimate knowledge of the 
campus as well as personal experience in teaching, research and academic administration. 
 
For those of you who don’t already know him, Bryan has a B.A. in Physical Education from The 
Master’s College. His M.S. in Physical Education and Health, Exercise Science as well as his 
Doctor of Public Health, Preventive Care are from Loma Linda University. In 2010, Loma Linda’s 
School of Public Health recognized him as the Alumnus of the Year. 
 
During his years at CSUSB, Bryan has demonstrated a commitment to shared governance and 
transparency of communication along with a dedication to student success as well as faculty 
success. As he told me, “For CSUSB to move forward, all divisions and interests of our university 
community need to work together by keeping lines of communication open and dialogue 
happening. I strongly believe in this university’s potential. I look forward to building the future 
of CSUSB’s students, faculty and staff by serving as Chief of Staff in the Office of the President 
and working closely with the President’s Cabinet.” 
 
I would like to express my appreciation to Dr. Barry Ryan, our interim Chief of Staff from the 
Registry, for the excellent service he rendered to the President’s Office and to CSUSB during his 
months here.  
 
Today, please join me in thanking and welcoming Bryan as he assumes this key university role. I 
look forward to having him as a colleague and support in helping us to continue to move the 
dial for CSUSB in his new position. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tomás D. Morales 
President  


